
The Week of May 23 - 27 
Email: kmachiel@hpseagles.net or jiwema1@hpseagles.net  

Website: karamachiela.edublogs.org 
 

Upcoming Events 

Field Day 

Monday, May 30  Memorial Day – No School
      

Tuesday, June 7  Field Day – 1:00-2:30 
Please make sure your child brings a water bottle 
and wears sunscreen.  
 
Friday, June 10  Last Day of School –  

   1:00 PM dismissal 
 
Your child’s memory book will come home the last 
week of school!  Report cards will be mailed home 
around the middle of June.  
 
This is the last newsletter for the school year! 
 
 

June Birthdays: 
Ari – June 15 

Jackson – June 27   

 

We are in need of a few parent volunteers to assist 
with Field Day.  Mr. Oly has everything planned but 
he needs help running each of the events.  If you 
are available to help on Tuesday, June 7th from 

12:30-2:30, please contact him at 
joly@hpseagles.net or text/call 616-634-2852.  

(Rain date is June 8.)   
 

Parents are welcome to come watch our class 
participate in all field day activities as well.  

Birthdays/Specials 

Our Learning 

Next Week’s Specials: 
Tuesday: Art 

Wednesday: P.E. 
Thursday: Music 

Friday: Art/ 
    Computers 

•  In Handwriting, we have now 
finished learning all capital 
and lowercase letters.  We 
are taking the last few 
weeks of school to review!  

 
•  In Phonics, we continue to 

work on sounding out 
consonant-vowel-consonant 
words. (This is called 
segmenting).  Look for the 
words we practiced this 
week in your child’s folder! 

•  In Math, we have been 
reviewing different ways to 
show numbers. 

•  We have been watering our 
grass and watching it grow!  
Many kids brought their 
grass home on Friday.  If 
your child did not get it, 
Mrs. Iwema will send it home 
with him/her on Tuesday.   

•  We had a patriotic theme 
this week!  Our Shared 
Reading was about Memorial 
Day and we painted 
American flags for our 
craft.   
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  Friday was our last day of 
library!  Please make sure 
to return your child’s library 
book(s) before the last day 
of school.  Books needs to 
be returned (or fines paid) in 
order for your child to 
receive his/her report card.   

	
  


